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Prefects on duty:  Romsey & Moyes Duty House: Craigie After School Duty: Mr Morrissy 

 Zone A B C D E F G 

 Recess SRH JXH DLO NJG AVG TIH DAN 

 Lunch tba KSL RC EMG CF PWT JZH 

         

 
 
 
Blazer Run for 
Craigie, Hill, Jupp 
and Moyes Houses 
Miss Baird 

YEAR 10 SENIOR BRAID AND AWARDS 
 YEAR 7 – 11 AWARDS 
The next blazer run will be on Friday November 6. 
Clean blazers can be delivered to the uniform shop at the following times: 
 
Monday    November 2   7:45 – 5pm 
Wednesday November 4   12:45  – 5pm 
Thursday                    November 5   2:30 – 5pm 

Senior Concert 
Band 
Mr Draber 

A reminder that your next rehearsal is in the Chapel this Thursday (October 29th) at 7:30am for a set and warm-
up/run-through before the Assembly performance. If you have another before school commitment please make 
your way to the Chapel as soon as you are able and don’t forget your instruments.  

French Exchange 
2016 
Ms Griffin-Appadoo 

Sadly one of our boys going on the French exchange can no longer come.  This means a sad boy in France no 
longer has an Australian boy to exchange with.  If you are in Year 9, 10 or 11 and would like to come on the French 
exchange in April 2016 please contact  Madame Griffin-Appadoo.  Also if you think you can host a French boy, even 
if you are not going on exchange you would make somebody in France (who will otherwise miss out) very happy 
indeed. 

2016 
Ski/Snowboarding 
Trip NZ 
Mr Ristovsky 

Any current student in Yr 9-11 interested in Snowboard/Ski trip to NZ in the July 2016 holidays please see or email 
Mr Ristovsky or Mr Downing asap to receive an information sheet. It will run 2-10th July. 
View the mountain on http://www.cardrona.com 
Places are limited to 24 students and a deposit will secure your place on the list.  
The list must be finalised by the end of term 4, so act soon if you are interested. 

 
 
 
 


